
 

Friday 23rd February 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

London, Robinwood and Young Voices 

Just prior to the holidays, our Year 6 children attended a residential to London during which 

they had the opportunity to visit Harry Potter World, the Natural History Museum, travel 

the London Eye and watch Frozen!   

Our Year 5 children have just returned from a residential to Robinwood during which they 

accessed a wide range of activities designed to challenge themselves.  These included caving, 

rafting and a giant swing to name a few!   

The children had an amazing time on both trips and were a credit to the school.  I want to 

thank all staff who prepared for and supported these trips.  Without their goodwill, trips 

of this nature would simply not be possible. 

Our choir participated in the Young Voices concert on Tuesday evening and made memories 

that will last them a lifetime. Of course, Bywell ‘outsang’ every other school choir there! I 

want to thank all staff that supported this event too. 

 

Comic Relief – Red Nose Day 

Read Nose Day is set for Friday 15th March this year.  We will mark this occasion by 

attending school in non-uniform.  If this is the day that your child has PE, their non-uniform 

needs to be suitable for PE.  We will collect voluntary donations of £2 per child which will 

be sent directly to the charity. 

 

 

 

Kind Regards 

 

Ms Z Adam  

(Head Teacher) 


